Appendix 8

Letter Colmore Business District to BCC

Received by CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Dawn Baxendale Ref No: CX - ¢, 00
Chief Executive, Birmingham City Council
The Council House

Victoria Square
Birmingham
B1 1BB

26th April 2018

Dear Dawn,

NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO SUBMIT A BID PROPOSAL FOR BALLOTING
PURPOSES
COLMORE BUSINESS DISTRICT BID — RENEWAL BALLOT

| have, today, served Notification to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local
Government, as required by regulation 3(2) of The Business Improvement District (England)
Regulations 2004, of the Colmore Business District BID’s intention to submit a BID proposal
to Birmingham City Council for balloting purposes at least 84 days from the date of this
letter.

The current five year term of the Colmore Business District BID ends on 31% March 2019.

A copy of my Notification is attached for your information, and | have also formally advised
the others listed on the Notification to the Secretary of State.

I will ensure that you are kept fully briefed of progress over the coming months.
With kind regards

Yours sincerely

il -—

Gary Cardin
Chair of Colmore Business District
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